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6th October 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I am sure that you have seen in the press that cases of COVID-19 are starting to rise 

again; this is beginning to present us as a nursery with some staffing issues.  We have 

a limited amount of staff and although we are able to deploy staff across the nursery 

this becomes increasingly difficult as numbers of ill staff increase.   

 

If we were in the position of having too many staff off and not enough staff to cover 

the legal ratios we would need to close classrooms and we would offer online 

learning via Tapestry.  This would very much be the last resort and would only 

happen if there was no other option.  We would inform you of closures via text 

message, and although we would try to give you adequate notice this may not 

always be possible. 

 

Please make sure that you give us your most up to date contact details to ensure 

that we can get in touch with you.  Please also make sure that you have accessed 

your child’s Tapestry account as this is where we would post learning ideas; if you 

have any problems with this please contact the office. 

 

Many Thanks 

 

C.Jennings 

 

Charlotte Jennings 

Head of School 
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